
 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

Greetings from Riverview School District!  We hope you are enjoying the fall weather 
and your children are happy, safe, and engaged in school! It's been a great year so 
far.   Below are a few items for your consideration this week: 

1. Free Breakfast - As you know, Governor Wolf announced that all students will 
be provided with free breakfast for the 2022-2023 school year.  We hope that 
students and families will take advantage of this opportunity.  Breakfast at Tenth 
Street runs from 8am-8:20am. Breakfast is served in the classrooms at Verner 
from 8:20am-8:45am.  Breakfast at the Jr-Sr HS runs from 7:22-7:37am. 

2. Homecoming Week/October Events - We have a ton of events this week for 
homecoming and throughout October.  This week boasts our annual 
homecoming night games under the lights.  Any elementary student that wears 
their Riverview gear will be admitted for free!  The weather looks great, so 
please come out and support the students! 

• Wednesday, October 5, 2022 – 7pm – JHS Football under the lights 

• Thursday, October 6, 2022 – 6pm – Girls’ Soccer under the lights 

• Thursday, October 6, 2022 – 8pm – Boys’ Soccer under the lights 

• Friday, October 7, 2022 – 7pm – Homecoming Football Game under the lights  

• Monday, October 10, 2022 – No School – Fall Break 

• Thursday, October 20, 2022 – Volleyball Senior Night – 6pm – HS Gym 

• Saturday, October 22, 2022 – 12pm – Football/Cheerleader/Raiderettes/Band 
Senior Day 

• Thursday, October 27, 2022 – Bon Fire – Riverside Park – 7pm 

3. Strategic Plan Town Hall Meetings - As you know, we are forming up our 
three-year strategic plan based on your survey responses and focus group 
feedback from last year.  We will hold two additional virtual town hall meetings on 
October 26th.  One will be at 1pm and one will occur at 6pm.  We will email you 
with additional information closer to the events with meeting links and 
information, etc.  The purpose of this meeting is to allow you to see the five 
pillars of the plan and provide any additional feedback or ideas prior to solidifying 
the document.  We hope you will join us. 

4. Covid-19 Expectations - As you know, we are mask optional this year. Please 
continue to share information with the school nurses.  If your child becomes 
infected, a mask is no longer optional and is required.  Our school nurses will 

https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx?dasi=&e=&g=&vs=13&d=&


kindly walk you through the process and more detailed information can always be 
found on our website under "Covid-19 Resources." 

5. Paraprofessionals - We still need paraprofessionals.  This is an honorable and 
rewarding part time job (flexible daytime hours) where you can make a significant 
positive impact in the lives of students.  If you or anyone you know might be 
interested in serving in this role, please let us know!  We need you! 

Happy Homecoming Week!  We hope to see you at one of our many upcoming events, 
and as always, we hope you continue to remain happy, peaceful, and safe. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
The Riverview Administration 

 

https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/COVID-19Resources.aspx

